“A bill that creates tax breaks for trial lawyers; while ignoring our sky rocketing fuel costs is not an energy bill.  I support the development of renewable energy and have voted for renewable energy measures in the past.  However, establishing permanent tax increases to pay for temporary tax breaks makes little sense.  
Our country has a very serious energy problem that requires a balanced approach to energy development.  This bill will not provide any relief for America’s middle class who have been forced to pay ever increasing energy costs.  Nevadans do not deserve tax increases and cosmetic legislation that will do nothing to meet our country’s energy needs.  Once again, Congress has failed the American people,” said Heller.
